
 

 

Pentecost Sunday — 5-20-2018             

     MASS INTENTIONS & SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tue 22 & 29  Roanoke Knit Chicks meet at St. Joseph from 
1pm tom 3pm. 
 
Mon. 21 Saint Joseph Parish Life Meeting at 7pm 
 
Thurs. 24 PLEASE NOTE: We are CANCELING the May 24th 
Seniors Dinner so you may attend the Senior Expo that day! 
 
Sat. 26 Saint Joseph’s Men’s Club meeting at 8:30am 
 
Mon. 28 Mass at St. Joseph Cemetery if weather permits and 
if there is not a lot of mud. Bring lawn chairs. If the weather is 
not good, Mass will be in St. Joseph’s Church.   
 
Thurs. 31 Senior Meals 12:00 pm at St. Joseph. We would like 
to welcome anyone 55 and older! LAST ONE UNTIL  AFTER THE 
FALL FESTIVAL.  

The crucifix— a cross with Jesus’ body on it— reminds 

us of the price of our salvation and God’s infinite love 

for us; “God so loved the world that He gave His only 

Son to death on a  cross” (John 3:16). 

 

A crucifix helps us to remember that the sacrifice of 

Christ and the sacrifice of the Eucharist are one single 

sacrifice (Catechism of the Catholic Church, 1545). 

During Mass, Jesus, through the priest, offers Himself 

to the Father for us.  

 

 

 Lector Extraordinary Minister Ushers Servers 

May 26 (SJ) 4:00PM J. Neher B. Keller/N. Lenhof/J. Girardot P. Cler/D. Dietsch A. & J. Melcher 

May 27 (SJ) 7:30AM M. Linker D. & C. Snodgrass/V. Linker D. Stoltz/A. Baker H, JP & J Landrigan 

May 27 (SC) 9:15AM D. Reith J. Hilligoss/ M. Frazier L. Lickey/K. Trabert Ga Coronato 

May 27  (SJ) 11:00AM I. Mattes N. & R. Domingues/C. Kloster D. Meitzler/ M. Horn Sr. K. & A. Dominguez 

Monday May 21 (SJ) 8:00 AM Virginia Bauer Marsha Fisher 

Monday May 21 (VN) 11:00 AM M/M Carl Bauman  

Tuesday May 22 (SJ)        8:00 AM Philip Eherenman M/M Robert Eherenman 

Tuesday May 22 (VN) 11:00 AM James Romary Dan Romary 

Wednesday May 23 (SJ)        8:00 AM Charlotte Smart Leroy Smart 

Thursday  May 24 (SJ) 7:00PM For the Intentions of M/M Steve Herber  

Friday May 25 (SJ) 8:00AM Robert Teusch Marilee Teusch 

Saturday May 26 (SJ) 4:00PM Dennis Girardot Jerry Girardot 

Sunday   May 27 (SJ) 7:30 AM For the People  

Sunday  May 27 (SC) 9:15 AM JoAnn Hinen  

Sunday May 27 (SJ) 11:00 AM For the Intentions of M/M Paul Arceo  

(SJ) St. Joseph          (SC) St. Catherine          (VN) Victory Noll  Sisters          

Support of Our Parishes     St. Catherine      St. Joseph 

Weekly Budget Goal: $1,700.00  $3,900.00  

Adult envelopes $715.00 $4,621.00 

Offertory Income Loose $314.00 $820.00 

Children envelopes   $4.00 $15.51 

Preservation-Building   $400.00 $1,270.00 

Yellow Preservation Envelopes $30.00 $0.00 

Catholic Charities $205.00 $281.00 

ABA Overgoal $326.31 $1,744.55 

Votives $15.00 $79.00 

MASS MINISTERS’ SCHEDULE  ANNOUNCEMENT : 

St. Catherine’s Parishioners: 

It’s that time again when the next Liturgical Ministers’ schedule needs to be created.  This next schedule will include the months of July 

thru October. Won’t you please consider becoming more involved by volunteering to be a Eucharistic Minister, Usher, Lector, Cantor, or 

servers?  It is important, and an honor, to be an active part of the masses here at St. Catherine’s. We are especially in need of Altar Serv-

ers… Training will be provided.  Please note that ADULTS can be altar servers. If you are interested in becoming more involved in the Mass-

es at St. Catherine’s, please contact Carla Trabert, 213-1360, or e-mail at trabwaca6@yahoo.com by June 15th. 

St. Joseph’s Parishioners: 

It’s that time again when the next Liturgical Ministers’ schedule needs to be created.  This next schedule will include the months of July 

thru October. Won’t you please consider becoming more involved by volunteering to be a Eucharistic Minister, Usher, Lector, Cantor, or 

servers?  It is important, and an honor, to be an active part of the masses here at St. Joseph’s. If you are interested in becoming more in-

volved in the Masses at St. Joseph’s, please contact Kay Schneider at 260-396-2552. 

Mother/Daughter Tea: 

June 10, 2018, 1:30-4:45pm  St. Charles Borromeo Catholic Church, 

Parish Office Basement  $15/family . Co-sponsored by the Diocese 

of Ft. Wayne/South Bend, and the parishes of St. Charles Borromeo 

and St. John the Baptist New Haven  All young women entering 

grades 9-12 and their mothers are invited to a fun and meaningful 

afternoon together learning about the goodness of how God creat-

ed us as women. Featuring guest speaker Dr. Kathleen Heimann, as 

well as a talk on Pope John Paul II’s Theology of the Body and wit-

ness talks from young women trying to live virtuously in 

today’s society. To register, please email Kelly Coyle, 

coordinator of youth ministry at St. John the Baptist New 

Haven, at coyle.kellym@gmail.com  by June 1st.  

St. Joseph Religious Education:  

 A big thank you from the Missionary Childhood Association for your 

generous gift of $119.09. You have opened your hearts to children 

around the world who are in great need.  

Trainings And Retreats 

The Diocesan Office of Worship will be hosting "Mornings of Reflection" for liturgical ministers on Saturday, June 9, 2018, at the following 

times and locations: Fort Wayne area: Saturday, June 9, 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM, at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Church (10700 Aboite Center Rd, 

Fort Wayne, IN 46804) Led by diocesan seminarians, these events can serve as an annual retreat for diocesan extraordinary ministers and 

lectors, although anybody is welcome to attend. They are free of charge, but pre-registration through the diocese is necessary.  Email for 

more information: kfitzpatrick@diocesefwsb.org 

Tin Caps Baseball Outing: 

Sunday July 8, 2018 at 3:05PM   

Tickets $10/Person 

You will find Sign Up Sheets in the Vestibules 

or You can call Ann Kasper at 260-672-8739 

14th Annual Senior Expo 

Thursday May 24, 2018 in the 

Merillat Centre on the Campus 

of Huntington University. Any 

questions please feel free to 

contact Dick Murray at 260-359-

4410 or dmur-

ray@huntingtoncountycoa.org 

Congratulations: 

Welcome to the Church 

and congratulation on 

the Baptism of         

Warner James Trabert!            

May you always stay close to our Lord.   

Thought for the Week: 

“People more frequently 

require to be reminded 

than to be informed.”  

-Samuel Johnson- 

Pentecost Collection for the Education of Seminarians: 

Today we have a special Pentecost Collection that will help fund the education of our semi-

narians. Thank you for your generosity to this important collection. If you are unable to con-

tribute this week, please bring your contribution in the Pentecost Collection Envelope and 

place it in next week’s offertory. Or, feel free to donate online at the diocesan website, 

www.diocesefwsb.org/diocesan-donations  Thank you for your generous support! 

Our Condolences: 

Gertrude Baker entered into the Kingdom of our Lord on May 12, 

2018. Eternal rest grant to her, O Lord; and let light perpetually 

shine upon her. May her soul and the souls of all the faithful depart-

ed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Please keep Gertrude 

Baker and her family in your prayers.  


